LADYWELL PRIMARY SCHOOL May 2022



NEWSLETTER

Eco-Schools Welcome to our May newsletter!

New Intake of Primary 1

Now that Covid restrictions have lifted, I am delighted to be able to welcome our new P1 pupils and parents into school prior to starting with us in August.

Children who are due to start with us in August will visit the school on Tuesday 7th and Wednesday 8th June when they will spend time with the P1 teachers.

On Tuesday 7th June, the new P1 parents will be invited to stay in school to meet with myself and my management team.

The Primary 1 teachers for next session will be Mr Colguhoun, Mrs Bamford and Mrs Carton.

Teachers/ Classes for next session

I am currently working on the composition of classes for next session. I hope to be able to inform you of the name of your child's teacher for next session before the end of term.

Happy News!

I am delighted to tell you that Mrs Hunter is expecting a baby!

Mrs Hunter will return to school after the summer break as Baby Hunter is not due to arrive until the beginning of November!

Congratulations!

Congratulations to Ms McLellan! She has recently successfully completed her Into Headship Qualification.

This means that when Ms McLellan is ready to take the next step in her career pathway and apply for a Head Teacher post, she is fully qualified to do so.

P7 Leavers' Celebrations

To celebrate the end of Primary School our Primary 7 pupils will be having a Leavers' Assembly on Monday 27th June, beginning at 9.30am. Two adults per child are welcome to attend.

On Wednesday 22nd June Primary 7 children will be invited to attend a party to celebrate the end of their time at Ladywell. Details of this event will follow in a separate letter.

Sports Day

We plan to hold our Sports Day on Tuesday 21st June. If the weather is kind to us, parents are welcome to join us as the event will take place outdoors.

Our PTA has very kindly offered to run a tea/coffee stall in the outdoor classroom. I will inform you of start times once we have confirmed the plans for the day.

If we have to run the Sports Day indoors due to poor weather, we will be unable to invite parents to join us.

Hopefully, the sun will shine!

Summer Fayre

The PTA has organised our Summer Fayre which will be held on Saturday 11th June from 11am until 1pm. There will be lots of stalls and fun activities for all the family.

I hope you can come along and enjoy the fun.

Pre Loved Uniform

If you have any items of uniform that are still in good condition but your child no longer needs, please send them into the school.

These items will then be made available for other

These items will then be made available for other families to choose from.

Outdoor PE Uniform

Please remember that outdoor PE uniform consists of black leggings or jogging trousers, a white or yellow plain coloured t shirt, a black sweatshirt/hoodie. These items must be plain with no logos or branded in any way.

Crop tops and patterned leggings are not acceptable.

Reporting to Parents

Teachers are currently in the process of writing your child's end of year report. These reports will be emailed out to all parents before the end of the session.

5 Winning Nlwinning51@northlan.org.uk